
To: Portland Zoning Board of Appeals 

From: Emily Hickey 

Date: 11/17/2015 

Re: 12-14 Alba Street Conditional Use Application  

Dear Zoning Board, 

 

My name is Emily Hickey and I am the record owner of the property at 12-14 Alba Street in Portland, 

Maine.  The building was purchased in 2007 and although my husband, Christopher, and I are both named on the 

mortgage, I hold title as an individual. 

This letter will serve as notice and permission for my husband and/or our attorney, Paul Bulger, Esq. to 

present the application to the board and to handle any and all related matters. 

 

Most Sincerely, 

 

 
Emily Hickey 
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